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9.0 DISTRIBUTION

a) Dairy Prodiiots

The Malaysian diary importer. are clausified into two types,
manufacturera importing for own une and distributors who suppiy
to supermarkets and retailers. Miiks are mostly imported in the
fora of milk powder for own use, whiie dairy produots such as
butter, cheese, ice-cream and yoghurt make up the bulk of in-
ported manufactured miik produots brought into the country by
distributors. Appendix A prenants a iist of major importer.

b) An.iaa.J...1..m

Most of the importera are manufacturers who import for their own
use. Other importers distribute direct te manufacturer. and
farmers without going through wholesalers or agents. There are
oniy a f ew distributors of animal f eeds in Malaysia. However, a
number cf big farms have in-house feed-miiling facilities. A
list cf f eeds importer. is provided in Appendix A.

C) U.r.au±.oaI

According to Dr. Zaini from the Livestock Division cf the Depart-
ment cf Agriculture, ail importa cf livestcck are handied by the
private sector. Pnivate importer. are directly responsible for
100 per cent cf live animais imported for slaughter and 1.5 per
cent of breeding stock impcrts. The other 85 per cent cf breed-
ing stock are gcvernment projects tendered eut to the private
sector. The government does net engage themseives directly in
importation cf iivestook.

A list of major importer. is provided in Appendix A.

d) T..b.maco

There is no distributor in the Malayian tobacco indutry. Ahl
importer. are manufacturer. who import to meet their own manufac-
turing requirements. There are three major tobacco manufacturer.
in Malaysia. They are iisted under Appendix A.


